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Summary 

This bill would provide statutory cities the option of establishing a public utilities commission 
with three, five, or seven members with staggered terms. The number of commission members 
could be increased or decreased by ordinance within the permitted number of commission 
members. 

Current law authorizes such commissions to have three members, or a city can seek special 
legislation authorizing a different number of members. 

Effective the day following final enactment. 
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